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From: John McGrath
To: Dan Rieden
Cc: "Matthew Jackson"
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: 1620 Atkinson - Historic District Commission - July 2022 Meeting
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:32:23 AM

Good morning Dan,

We are also going for the smooth hardie board and Mr. Jackson chose C4 under the color system C that
you recommended for the property at 1620 Atkinson..

Thank you.  

Best,
Susan

John McGrath, President
McGrath Restoration Corporation, Inc.
21421 Hilltop, Unit #19
Southfield, MI  48033

Bus:  (248) 942-3444
Fax:  (248) 942-3424

On Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 11:17:10 AM EDT, John McGrath <mrc2646@yahoo.com> wrote:

Good morning Dan,

Attached are photos and the brochure/cut sheet for the garage door (2 car) as well as the specs for the
exterior lights.  Please advise if additional information is needed before tomorrow's meeting.

Best regards,
Susan
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